
From: Kito, Michele 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 
Redacted 

12/6/2012 12:39:38 PM 
Simon, Sean A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted 
Redacted 

Bcc: 

Subject: RE: PU Code 910 Data Request: Proposed Due Dates/Extension 

We're okay with this. 

Michele Kito 

Energy Division | Demand-Side Analysis Branch] Retail Rate Design 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave | San Francisco CA 94102 

415-703-2197 | michele.kito@cpuc.ca.aov 

Redacted From: _ 
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2012 11:11 AM 
To: Kito Minhftlft- Simon Soan A 
Cc: Redacted Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); Redacted 
Subject: RE: PU Code 910 Data Request: Proposed Due Dates/Extension 

Michele and Sean -

Apologies for the late notice but in our efforts to complete this data request, we need to request to 
submit our responses to 2a, 2b, and 2c on the 17th instead of on the 10th as originally proposed. Please 
let me know as soon as possible if this is acceptable to Energy Division. 

Thank you, 

SB GT&S 0433751 

mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov


Redacted 

Pacific Gas & Electric Company 
Regulatory Affairs: Energy Supply 

Redacted 

From: Kito, Michele fmailto:michele.kito@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Monday December 03, 2012 1:26 PM 
TojRedacted Simon, Sean A. 
Cc: I Redacted 1: Jacobson, Erik B (ReqRel)J Redacted 
Subject: RE: PU Code 910 Data Request: Proposed Due Dates/Extension 

Lauren, 

Thanks for the update ™ that schedule will work for us, 

Michele Kito 

Energy Division | Demand-Side Analysis Branch] Retail Rate Design 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave | San Francisco CA 94102 

415-703-2197 | michele.kito@cpuc.ca.aov 

Redacted From: . . 
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2012 11:05 AM 
Top .9imnn Span A • Kitn Mir.hplp 

Redacted Cc 
Subject: PU Code 910 Data Request: Proposed Due Dates/Extension 

Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); (|Redacted 

Michele and Sean -

Per our conversation last week and per our current progress, PG&E will be able to provide the following 
questions on Monday December 10c 

SB GT&S 0433752 



1 A, 1G, 1 H, 1i, 1 J, 2A, 2B, 2C, 3A, 3B. 3C, 4, 5A, 5B. 5C, 6, 7A, and 7B 

PG&E respectfully request an additional week to respond to the following questions (to be submitted on 
Monday December 17»): 

••••••••• 1B, 1C, 1D, 1E, 1F, 8, 9, and 10. 

Please let us know if this approach is acceptable by Energy Division. 

Thank you. 
Redacted 

Sr. Regulatory Analyst 

Regulatory Affairs; Energy Supply 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale Street, MC B9A | San Francisco, CA 94105 

Redacted 

Stay GREEN: Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to. 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 

PG&E Is committed to protecting.our customers' privacy. i; , , , t , 
Tolearn more, please visit rmp: "www.pqe com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0433753 


